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At the heart of the Good Spirit School Division, our commitment to student safety and well-being is
embodied by the incredible work of our staff members. We are proud to feature two exceptional
individuals who play a crucial role in our transportation services: Kelly Becker and Rob Graff.
Stationed in our Yorkton and Melville bus garages, Kelly and Rob are the unsung heroes ensuring
our fleet is always ready to safely transport over 2,800 students, 184 days a year.
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In the bustling Yorkton bus garage, Kelly Becker's expertise and dedication shine brightly. With a
keen eye for detail and a relentless commitment to safety, Kelly ensures that every bus in his
charge meets the highest standards of operational excellence. His meticulous approach to
maintenance and safety checks makes him an invaluable asset to our team. Kelly's work is not just
about keeping buses running; it's about guaranteeing that every journey our students take is safe
and comfortable. In Melville, Rob Graff brings his extensive knowledge and passion for mechanics
to our fleet. Known for his problem-solving skills and a hands-on approach, Rob tackles every
challenge with a positive attitude and an unwavering focus on safety. His ability to diagnose and
repair even the most complex issues quickly ensures that our buses spend more time on the road
and less time in the garage. Rob's dedication extends beyond the engines he fixes; he is deeply
committed to the safety and well-being of every student who steps onto a Good Spirit School
Division bus.

Kelly and Rob represent the best of what the Good Spirit School Division stands for - dedication,
safety, and community. Their work behind the scenes is pivotal in our mission to provide reliable
and safe transportation for our students. They don't just maintain buses; they build the trust and
peace of mind that parents, teachers, and students rely on every day. Their tireless efforts ensure
that over 2,800 students across our division are transported safely to and from school,
extracurricular activities, and educational trips. The consistency and reliability of our
transportation service, operating smoothly 184 days a year, are a testament to their hard work and
dedication. 

Your commitment to excellence and the safety of our students does not go unnoticed. You are not
just maintaining buses; you are helping to shape a safe and conducive environment for learning and
growth for thousands of students. Thank you, Kelly, and Rob, for being exemplary members of the
Good Spirit School Division family and for all that you do to keep our fleet moving and our students
safe. Your dedication is a shining example for us all!


